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After  a  very  bad  one-year
deployment  in  Afghanistan,  my
kid is is back in the States,
and on his way home to see us.

I am closing EVERYTHING until he has to go back to work, and I
will not be available during this time to read e-mail, check
student  support/customer  service,  or  deal  with  any  other
issues. During the next two weeks, I will not be doing the
Walkthrough, writing the novel, or anything else.

I’m checking to see if Margaret can cover for me during this
time, but if she can’t, I’ll take care of whatever goes wrong
when I get back.

If you have a problem with a class, course, or product, go to
http://novelwritingschool.com/support  and  create  a  support
ticket. If Margaret can cover for me, you’ll get a reply as
quickly as she’s able. If she can’t, it’s going to be October
10th (or 11th, depending on how much I find waiting for me in
there) before you hear ANYTHING. Please be patient. I’ll be
back  when  I’m  able,  but  this  is  my  kid,  and  I’m  not
apologizing  for  needing  this  time.
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